
 
 

March 3, 2023 

Secondary update 

 

Dear Parents, 

We had a fantastic ‘World Book Day’ on Thursday. It was lovely to see so 

many students and staff dressed up as their favourite characters from their 

favourite books. To much celebration, Miss Lynch and Mr Marais won the 

award of best staff costume and the English team will be announcing the 

student awards soon. There are so many great pics from the day on our social 

media feeds so please do check them out. 

The cast of Annie Jr. are preparing for the final preparations for this year’s 

show. If you haven’t yet got your ticket then please visit reception to secure. Cost of tickets are 

20AED with kids aged 5 and under free. The performances are taking place on Weds 15th and 

Thur 16th March at 6.30pm and we are looking forward to supporting the students who have 

put so much effort in. 

This coming week we have students completing in the DASSA athletics competition and a team 

of four heading to the Dubai Maths Super League competition. We will have updates on how 

our students faired in next week’s update. 

Below, we have an update from the English team when our secondary students went down into 

primary classes to read and then there is information for our older students regarding the 

summer exam series with all the important dates. Our Year 11 students have been planning out 

their final revision timetables in preparation for their final exams.   

There will be no coffee morning this week as we have meetings with the inspection team, but 
we will be back in action the following week with a focus on the upcoming reports that students 
and parents will receive before the spring break. 
 
I wish you all a restful weekend and look forward to seeing many of you around school.  
 
Kind regards, 

 

Jon Pennock  

 

 

 



 
 

 

Message from the English team 

On Thursday, secondary students went down to Year 1 to read to some primary classes. The students 

were happy, polite and enthusiastic and set a brilliant example to the younger students; a credit to the 

Secondary School. Well done to everyone who was involved. 

 

 

       

 

 



 
 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Examinations update 

Please find the full examination schedule for the upcming IGCSE and GCSE examinations. The timetables 

are given weekly and please note there are no exams during Week 5 which is the UK half term. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


